Hanson Professional Services Inc.
AN SON 4501 Gollihar Road
Corpus Christi, Texas 78411

Engineering | Planning | Allied Services (361) 814-9900
Fax: (361) 814-4401

www.hanson-inc,com

September 9, 2019

Ratna Pottumuthu

Engineer IV

City of Corpus Christi — Development Services
2406 Leopard St., Suite 100

Corpus Christi, TX 78408

RE: 18PL1102 The Lakes at Northwest Unit 2 (Final — 22.23 Acres)

Dear Mrs. Pottumuthu,

Hanson Professional Services, Inc. is requesting a six-month time extension for the The Lakes at Northwest Unit 2.
This final plat was approved by Planning Commission on April 3, 2019 and is set to expire on October 3, 2019. The
reason for this extension is that the publicimprovement plans are under review (City of Corpus Christi) and delayed of

approval with other agencies such as Nueces County Engineer for drainage and Nueces County Water Control and
Improvement District #3 for water. This will be the first time extension for this project.

Thank you. Feel Free to contact our office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Hanson Professional Services, Inc.

Craig B. Thompson, P.E.

Project Engineer
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